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LETTER FROM THE EDITOR
Dear  Test First Name,

Thank you to all of you who have continued your ASPAH membership or joined for
the first time in 2016! We are thrilled to have your support and look forward to
building on the organisation's work with all of you.

If you are a member and have an event, article or any news you would like to share
through the ASPAH newsletter, please send your content through to
media@aspah.org.au by June 30th to be considered for publication in the next issue.

Keep healthy and well!

Camilla
 

IN THIS NEWSLETTER
1. ASPAH Webinar Series
2. 10 Year Anniversary: Celebrating Our Members
3. 2016 Membership Benefits

NEW WEBINAR SERIES!
A series of webinars led by some of Australia’s leading practitioners and
researchers in performing arts healthcare will be co-ordinated this year by the
newly formed ASPAH Professional Development Committee.
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In the first webinar, which is scheduled for June, Dr Jonathan Livesey will
discuss his practice in working with elite vocal performers. ASPAH members
will be able to subscribe and view the webinars from the comfort of their homes
as well as ask the presenters questions in real time through the online webinar
platform. (The webinars will also be open to non-members, however members
will receive a discounted subscription rate)

The Professional Development Committee is hoping to run five webinars
through 2016 which will include presentations on actor health, performance
psychology and mental health in the performing arts. Times and subscription
details will be emailed to members shortly and posted on ASPAH's social
media.

We are looking forward to commencing this new initiative for ASPAH and hope
that many of you will be able to engage with this new method of promoting
performing arts healthcare in Australia!
 
 

2016 MEMBERSHIP BENEFITS
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Becoming a member of ASPAH gives individuals the chance to be part of new
developments in the Australian performing arts healthcare landscape.
Members are given the opportunity to make a personal contribution to
changing the lives of performing artists for the better.

MMeemmbbeerrsshhiipp  bbeenneeffiittss  iinncclluuddee::

Full annual subscription to Medical Problems of Performing Artists
Association with a network of leading performing arts professionals,
clinicians and researchers
Access to the Health Services Database (in development)
Access to webinars, podcasts and other resources for professional
development
Discounted registration for ASPAH conferences and webinars
Access to Local Chapter events
Opportunity to run Local Chapter events
Receive regular news about local, regional and national performing arts
healthcare events
The right to vote and hold office in the Society

JOIN ASPAH NOW!
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